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Fish that have been modified through genetic engineering and released into wild populations have the 

potential of causing adverse ecological and genetic impacts. The Department shall consider the release 

of transgenic fish to pose a serious risk to wild populations. The Department shall not authorize the 

release of transgenic fish into such locations where fish may gain access to wild fish populations. 
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